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 06th February 2020      

 

 

To: Members of NIOHC Statutes Working Group (Egypt, India, Indonesia, Sri 

Lanka and UK) 

 

Subject: Progress of NIOHC Statutes Working Group 

  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

I would like to bring your attention to the Statutes WG that was formed to look into 

the tenure of NIOHC Chairman and other wider aspects of the NIOHC Statutes.  

 

Accordingly, it was decided during NIOHC-19 to select the Chairman of the WG 

amongst MS who were volunteered to become members and UK agreed to provide 

secretariat support for the Statutes WG. Therefore, kindly report me of the progress 

the WG so far has been made in this regard on or before 31st March 2020 as the 

matter was due in July 2019.   

 

I look forward to progressing the NIOHC objectives with the fullest support of all 

concerned.  

 

 

 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Sisira Jayakody, RWP, RSP, VSV, USP, ndc, psc 

Rear Admiral 

Chief Hydrographer of the Navy & Chairman of NIOHC 


